
 

Children & Young People Select Committee 
 
A meeting of Children & Young People Select Committee was held on Tuesday, 27th 
March, 2007. 
 
Present:   Cllr Mrs M Rigg (Chairman), Cllr M Cherrett, Cllr M Frankland, Cllr D Harrington, Cllr K Lupton, Cllr R 
Rix; Mr Cash (Parent Governor Representative). 
 
Officers:  G Birtle, Miss F Shayler (LD). 
 
Also in attendance:   None 
 
Apologies:   were submitted on behalf of Mrs Beaumont, Coombs, Miss Inman, Jones, Lynch, Mrs Norton, Mrs 
Trainer; Mr Maxwell (Diocesan Representative); Mr Beach (Parent Governor Representative); Mr Davies, Mr 
Campbell, Mr R G Lupton, Mr B Percival (Non Voting Co-opted Representatives). 
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Minutes - 28th February 2007 
 
The minutes of the meeting were agreed as a correct record. 
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Minutes - 9th March 2007 
 
The minutes of the meeting were agreed as a correct record. 
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Review of Bullying - Final Report 
 
Members held discussion on the final report for their review of Bullying and were 
updated of discussions held during the tripartite meeting.  Members queries 
had been clarified particularly in relation to the Sentinel system for recording 
incidents of bullying which would now be trialed with a number of schools in the 
first instance. 
 
Members made some amendments to the recommendations and requested that 
as part of the six monthly review that it be identified how Schools were 
progressing with implementing a standard definition of bullying within their 
Schools. 
 
Concluded that the Scrutiny Officer finalise the report and submit to Cabinet on 
12th April 2007. 
 

 
 

  


